
You can respond to this letter, view previous questions posed to your organization, as well see your 
responses, view press releases that relate to your application and more from the NGO Response System, 
accessible from the NGO Section website at www.un.org/esa/coordination/ngo (click “NGO Response 
System” in the left hand menu). Use the log in information provided in this letter, or provided previous 
from our office 
 
 

United Nations  Nations Unies 
NGO Section  

Department of  Economic and  Social  Affairs 
One United Nations Plaza, Room DC1-1477 

New York, NY 10017, USA 
Tel No. (212) 963-8652 – Fax: (212) 963-9248 E-mail: desangosection@un.org Website: www.un.org/esa/coordination/ngo 

 
4 June, 2009 

Dear Ms  Barathieu, 
 

The Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations reviewed the request of your 
organization, Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum, for consultative status with the Economic 
and Social Council (ECOSOC) during its 2009 Resumed Session. 
 
Upon review, the Committee requested the following clarifications: 
 
1. 1 In reference to the response dated 27-MAY-2009, the Committee would like to know 
whether the organization has two names or two websites, as on the website http://www.world-
citizenship.org it is clearly shown that your organization is part of it. Please clarify. 
 
 

Kindly provide your response as soon as possible and no later than 1 July 2009, to allow 
the Committee to resume reviewing   your application during the 2009 Resumed Session. 
      

Sincerely yours, 

 
Joop Theunissen 

Deputy Chief, NGO Section 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs 

 
Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum  
E-240, Sarita ViharNew Delhi – 110044, India 
Fax: +91. 191. 2 505 161 
E-mail: knpandita@yahoo.co.uk 
 
NGO Response System Log in Information 
Username: asiaeurasia@hotmail.com 
Password: lawvb 
 


